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it 2 psh. I called Hanis H. Kotch, Conmigsioner,
Danish Atomic Energy Commission, Copenhagen, Denmark.
I ©o0ld him we had gone over the information furnished
bv-Dr. Walske, who had recently returned rfrom Greenland,
and saw no reason for alarm. I said we would have a

detziled scientific look into envirommental factors,
etc., and that we would be in touch with him to exchange
views. Xoch said thev are not really alarmed but are
doing everyvthing to keep things guiet. He told me his
brother, in whom he hes a great deal of coanficence, is
in charge of a Danish group which has‘gone‘to Greenland.




